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July 21, 2022 
 

Notice of Project Rejection: 
 

PWC2122048 - 67KV Delta to 13.09Y / 7.56KV Wye with LTC 24/32/40MVA Power Transformer 
 
 
 
 
 

The Fayetteville Public Works Commission (PWC) has rejected all bids for PWC2122048. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fayetteville Public Works Commission 
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                                                                                          Procurement Manager 
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